
Ms M Travers 
Planning Inspector 
c/o Louise St John Howe 
Programme Officer 

By email 

Kate Bailey 
Head of Strategic Growth 

tel: 01562 732560 
fax: 01562 732556 

email: kate.bailey@wyreforestdc.gov.uk 
09/02/2022 

Economic Prosperity and Place Directorate 
Wyre Forest House 

Finepoint Way 
Kidderminster 

Worcs. DY11 7WF 

Dear Ms Travers 

FORMAL REQUEST TO INSPECTOR TO RECOMMEND MODIFICATIONS TO MAKE 
THE SUBMISSION WYRE FOREST DISTRICT LOCAL PLAN SOUND 

I am writing to you in reference to the above. 

As requested, this is Wyre Forest District Council’s formal request to you, as Planning 
Inspector, to recommend any main modifications that are necessary to make the Local Plan 
sound and legally compliant, under the provisions of Section 20 (7C) of the Planning and 
Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 (as amended). 

This formal request is being made under the above Act to provide a clear audit trail in order 
to enable the Authority to progress the Plan to adoption. 

Yours sincerely 

Head of Strategic Growth 


